
RESIDENT UPDATE
 

We are so excited to announce our move and are hoping everyone received our notification earlier
this week of the change of address. Remember to update this address for your June rent payments,
and we will be routing the mail from our Eugene and Springfield offices so nothing will get lost. We
can't wait to welcome you all to our new space at 100 W. 13th Ave as soon as things open back up.
It was designed with you in mind!  

Staff are continuing to call residents to check in and see if we can be of help in any way. If you
haven't heard from us, this is a friendly reminder to update your contact information with staff so
we know how to best reach you. Please reach out to staff if you need anything or have questions. 

Resident Services is working hard to make sure residents have access to needed resources
including food, hygiene supplies, masks and more. If you are needing help connecting to
community resources, feel free to call Resident Services at (541) 682-2580.

Just another reminder to contact your Housing Specialist if your income has changed, and contact
Amber if you need assistance setting up a payment plan if you are unable to pay your rent. All staff
can be reached by calling our front desk at (541) 682-3755.

We understand the challenges of having the smoking areas closed, however we do want to remind
residents that smoking on the property is only allowed if you are more than 25 feet from the
building. Smoking in your unit or on your balcony is still considered lease violations. 

The Governor's order to Stay Home. Save Lives is still in effect and Governor Brown has extended
the state of emergency through July. Lane County has developed a plan for reopening, which may
included easing of social distancing in the coming weeks. 

The Economic Impact Payments (stimulus checks) have begun to arrive in people's bank accounts
as much needed relief. Remember, this does not need to be reported to Homes for Good as it is not
considered income.  If you have not received yours, you can track your payment or complete a non-
filer form on the IRS website at: https://www.irs.gov/coronavirus/economic-impact-payments

The CDC is now recommending that everyone should wear a face covering (scarf or hand made
mask) when in pubic to reduce the spread of the virus by people with no symptoms. Some local
stores and services such as LTD are now requiring masks.

These are stressful times and we just want to remind you to take care of yourself, connect with your
neighbors and reach out for help if you need it. See attached resources for more information.        
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RESOURCES FOR YOU
 

 

If you are in need of
assistance accessing

food or other
resources, please
contact Resident

Services at 
(541) 682-2580

  
 

 


